
Dear Committee on Education 
I’m a resident on  and a member of the health care community, acting as a . It was 
recently brought to my attention there was a bill to be voted on tomorrow regarding wifi in schools and mandates to 
protect our children from excess exposure. I’m asking that you vote, yes, in support of the long-overdue bill to protect 
the most vulnerable segment of the population against the growing exposure to non-ionizing radiation via wifi and the 
negative health effects this causes long-term, in schools.  
Please and thank you, Priscilla  
 




